
A Message to the Residents of Okayama Prefecture 
(August 1, 2020 – August 31, 2020)

31, 2020)
1. Please refrain from visiting cabaret bars and host clubs 

that do not adhere to the disease control guidelines.

2. For those who are returning home, before doing so, 
please spend around two weeks refraining from entering 
areas where The Three C’s may occur, such as nighttime 
downtown areas.

3. After returning home, please be especially careful when 
meeting with senior citizens by shortening your time 
spent with them.

4. We ask that senior citizens avoid crowds when going out. 
Please make supermarket visits during less crowded 
hours of the day.


